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Thank you for yo aremail message of May 14, 2010, regarding contract talks-
lavolving the Saskatchewan Association of Health Orgauizations (SAHO) and health
provider unions. [ appreciate that you have taken the time to inform me of your views
about this matter.

Our government velues all health care employees and the work they do, both directly
and indirectly, with respect to patient care.

T'understand that the four-year contract offer proposed by SAHO includes the
following: e

* General wage increaces of 4%, 2%, 1.5% and 2%, maintaining cormpetitive wapes
relative to western Canadian markets;

= Provigions for retroactive pay; and

= Market adjusred rates for specific classifications.

1 assure you that we are interested in SAHO aod the provider unions reaching a
collective agreament. It is our view that the wsions should give the final offer sexious
consideration, and allow their members to vote on the contract.

It is important to note that as of April 1, 2010, retroactive pay no iongsr accrues.
‘What this means is that on ratification of an agrecment, union members will receive

xemoactive pay up to March 31, 2010, only.

If employees have any questions or concerns about SABO’s offer, they are

+ encouraged to discuss them with their union executive, which bargains o theirlbehalf.

Sincerely,

D Amh__

Don McMorms
Minigter of Health




